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Year 5 is an exciting time for your children as they are now in Upper Key Stage 2. With this, comes additional responsibilities such as Playground and Lunch time Friends where a team of year 5s take turns to support the Reception children at break and lunch.  As the older children in the school we have very high expectation of them and expect them to be role models for the rest of the school.
Homework: Set on a Friday and to be handed in on the following Wednesday.  
Reading: The children are expected to read at home five times per week for which they will be rewarded with a reading certificate.
Spellings: Set on a Friday and tested the following Friday.
Times Tables: From this Friday, the children will be given a times table to learn and they will be tested the following Friday.
E-Safety
As we are sure you are aware, the internet, although a fantastic and useful tool, allows access to a great deal of content and material that is highly unsuitable for Year 5 children. Through our ICT lessons we will be tackling this issue by teaching the children both respect and caution when using the internet and practicing how to access the internet confidently and safely. To help protect your children, we therefore advise that you regularly monitor your children’s internet use and make yourself aware of any online material they may have accessed or been exposed to across all platforms (this may include computers, laptops, tablets, phones and games consoles). You should use the security settings on such devices to filter inappropriate websites and content. Please see us in school if you would like some support or advice on how to edit safety settings or have any concerns about your child’s internet activity. 
P.E.
Please make sure that your child has a school PE kit ( white top and plain dark cycling shorts/ shorts) and trainers and daps in school at all times. They will also need to take their earrings out, watches off and have their hair tied up. They may wear joggers and extra jumpers when the weather is colder. We will also be ‘Running a Mile’ during the week to improve the children’s fitness. 
Uniform
With your support, we would like to keep up the standards of uniform all year. Please ensure that children only wear stud earrings and leave necklaces at home. Long hair must be tied up at all times, no extreme hairstyles or hair colours will be allowed and they must not wear nail-varnish. Children must also be wearing suitable school shoes that comply with school policy. 

